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Testimonial Letter for WealthTec training 

Dear Sir/Madam 
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It is with great pleasure that I provide this testimonial for WealthTec Academy and the exceptional modules they 
offered for Internship graduates placed at the Tshwane University of Technology. Our interns had the unique 
opportunity to participate in a series of life-changing sessions, which I am confident have significantly contributed 
to their personal and professional development. 

The program was structured around five impactful modules which empowered interns to break free from limiting 
mindsets, teaching them how to fully maximize opportunities in various aspects of life, particularly in their 
academic and financial pursuits. The skills they gained in this session have enabled them to think more expansively 
and seize opportunities for growth. 

One of the most impactful aspects of the programme was a module that prepared the interns for future leadership 
roles by teaching them the qualities, behaviours, and attitudes necessary to excel in both their personal and 
professional lives. The session emphasized the transition from good to great, fostering a mindset that is crucial 
for effective leadership. 

All the modules that were offered were interactive and thought-provoking experience, emphasizing the 
importance of humility, respect, honesty, generosity, courage, and creativity. It was a timely reminder for interns 
to cultivate these values, especially as they navigate their roles as future leaders. The feedback from the interns 
has been overwhelmingly positive. Many expressed their deep appreciation for the programme and have requested 
more opportunities to engage in similar sessions in the future. 

I highly recommend WealthTec Academy for their innovative and empowering approach to personal 
development. The positive impact of their work is clear, and we eagerly anticipate future opportunities for 
collaboration. 

Sincerely 

Dr Annah Sefolosha 

Director 




